
Perryville -LPSD – February, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Gary Lamar, Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events
We have been practicing basketball for about a month and a half and the team is looking good. We have a
total of 7 out and they are ready to go to IGI. We have spent most of our time in class preparing for the
upcoming tests so not a whole lot going on other than academics at this point.

Personnel
All positions are filled however our Cook has been gone for a couple of weeks and I am having to do most of
the cooking. We are trying to get a temporary cook in the meantime.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
We are up to date and working hard to achieve our goals.

Technology Insights
We have a flight simulator installed and our students are loving it. They are really having a great time leaning
on this new technology.

Facility Update
Things are running well.
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LSAC Activity
No LSAC meeting in February.

Volunteer Report
No events

Pupil % Attendance K-12
About 85%

Student and Staff Safety
No concerns

Subsistence Calendar
We are on Spring break this week.

Other
We have a Jamboree coming up this Month and we are planning for it as we want it to be a success.
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